
 Chollerton C of E Aided First School 

 Newsletter – Autumn Term, 1st Half 2017 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to the new school year. 

This year we are delighted to welcome 9 children to Reception.  

We hope Thomas, Freddie, Wilfy, Wattie, Harry, Robbie, Nina, Lizzie and Hattie 

enjoy their Reception Year. 

All the children are settling in very well and are keen to engage in all their new 

learning. 

 

Here are a few dates for now, and as always we will inform you when new 

opportunities or activities arise. 
-------------------------------------------- 

 

 

Outdoor Learning 
Anna Gray will be returning to school 

on: 

Friday 22nd September 

Friday 6th October 

 

Pre-School, Reception and Year 1 

children will work in the woods all 

morning. 

 

 

 

-------------------------------------------

----------------------------------- 

 

 

 
 

 

 

-------------------------------------------

----------------------------------- 

 

 

Mr Ricketts will be running sessions 

After-School: - 

 Monday 18th September 

 Monday 25th September 

 Monday 2nd October 

 Monday 9th October 

Pick-up time is 4.15pm 

Class 2 children only 

 
 



      Cake Stall – Friday 29th September 

Children will be able to buy a cake for 50p, all funds in aid of Macmillan. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

After School Football Sessions – Thursday 15th Sept – 19th October 

Barry will coach football on Thursdays after school. Pick-up time is 4.15pm. 

There is no lesson on Thursday 5th October. 

Class 2 only - £10.00 per child  
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 Harvest Festival – Friday 13th October, 9.30am 

Please join us for a special assembly to celebrate Harvest. 

We will be collecting dried goods, fruit and vegetables – these will be donated to 

the Northumberland Food Bank in Hexham. 

Everyone Welcome to join us 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

  Apple Party – Thursday 13th October, 1.00pm 

The Whole School will enjoy games and snacks at the Apple Party. 

We ask for a donation of £1.00 per child. 

Could all Reception Children please stay in school until 3.15pm that day. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

  Cragside Visit – Tuesday 17th October 

The full school will spend the day visiting Cragside at Rothbury. 

More information will follow. 

-------------------------------------------- 

 

Governor’s Meeting – Thursday 19th October, 6.00pm 



 School Fruit 

To encourage healthy eating, all children have a piece of fruit every day.   

In order to provide a variety of fruit, we are asking for a contribution of £3.00 

from each child for this term and would be grateful if you could send this to 

school as soon as possible. 

 

-------------------------------------------- 

 

FRIDAY 20th OCTOBER - TEACHER TRAINING DAY 
 

SCHOOL CLOSED 
 

Our website will have all dates and activities on. 

www.chollerton.northumberland.sch.uk 

 

 

 

Thank you for all your support. If you have any queries please get in touch. 
 
 

Hazel Davey and Everyone at Chollerton First School. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.chollerton.northumberland.sch.uk/

